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dear friends,
What a year it has been! In last year’s annual report we wrote “we are confident in our ability to face challenges.”  
And we certainly did face challenges. From COVID-19 to unrest in our city – the challenges were many. 

We’re proud to say that our confidence was not misplaced. Everyone stepped up to face our new reality. Employees, 
and especially assistants, took on more hours and followed the often difficult and changing health regulations. Thanks  
to their hard work, and the commitment of core members, all of the core members have remained safe and healthy. 
And all of the core members have now received the vaccine!

We could not have faced these challenges without our donors and supporters. No matter what, you continued to 
connect with us. You called, you joined Zoom celebrations and prayer nights, and helped us find PPE. Thanks to your 
donations, we had and continue to have secure financial footing. In fact, individual gifts rose!

We continue to look to the future, crafting a strategic plan for internal growth and welcoming Carolyn Rumer as our 
new Board President. Carolyn’s connection with L’Arche GWDC goes back over a decade starting when she was an 
assistant at Highland House! 

We’re grateful you were with us this past year. When days were tough, the connection to all of you kept us going. 
We’re so glad you answered the call to connection.

Above: Ontario House celebrated National Hat Day together!  

On the cover: 6th Street smiles from their porch. Credit: Brian Taylor 

Constance U. Battle, MD, Outgoing Board President Carolyn Rumer, Esq, Incoming Board President



During a strange and difficult year, we were more appreciative than ever to have safe, caring homes. We are spending 
a lot more time in these homes as day programs and work places closed to keep us safe. With more hours to fill, core 
members and assistants got creative!

Highland House started planning “activity days”: going on outings to parks, berry picking, potting plants, and even kayaking. 
At Ontario House they were really missing their local restaurants - so they brought restaurants to them! They also hosted 
“TED Talks” where community members shared a presentation about something they loved. Euclid House expanded their 
baking repertoire, watched movies, made claymation videos, and enjoyed playing games. And 6th Street House held talent 
shows, made up indoor sports games, enjoyed visiting trains, and danced in the kitchen! 

In Virginia, we received very little government funding for these many additional hours of daytime support. Contributions 
from generous donors were critical to fill in the gap and allow for our continuity of care.

Of course, when you spend so much time together, some pranks will be played - including hiding plastic bugs in closets! 
We also celebrated birthdays, holidays, MAP planning sessions, and anniversaries.

And we didn’t only stay at home - in the fall, several of our houses were able to safely take House vacations to  
the beach and the mountains. Core members and assistants enjoyed being out in nature and seeing new places. 

Lifelong Homes

Francene won the Crunchiest 
Cupcake in the 6th Street cupcake 
contest! Credit: Hannah Avard

Gloriose and Adryen serve food for 
Eileen and Debora at their “restaurant” 
- Bistro Ontario. Credit: Laura Heiman

Highland House thoroughly enjoyed their 
house vacation at the beach in Corolla,  
North Carolina. Credit: Lauren Palmer 

Hazel, Fritz, Kelly, and Eric enjoy 
a tractor ride on an activity day!  
Credit: Alice Felker



Like most of the country, L’Arche GWDC started taking COVID safety precautions in early March 2020, canceling in  
person events. By mid-March we were staying safe at home, with our office working fully remote and our homes closed to  
visitors. The rapid changes of lockdown kept coming - mask wearing, distancing, screening questions to enter the house. 
Assistants and core members adapted to all of these changes, learning to navigate their homes in new ways. Assistants  
also adjusted to wearing PPE all day and creating daytime programming. Their work and lives felt upended, and the stress  
of keeping their homes safe was very real, yet assistants didn’t falter. Their strength in the dailiness of life during COVID  
was and is deeply appreciated.

We also dove into advocacy – writing representatives, joining virtual town hall meetings, and doing whatever we could  
to ensure people with disabilities - some of the most vulnerable to the virus – were not forgotten during this difficult time. 
Charles, who has been an active advocate for many years, helped lead us in advocating for one another. 

Friends sent fun crafts and games for staying at home, donations, and wish list items. Neighbors reached out to us to see how 
they could help and organizations offered us PPE. We are so grateful to have such loving, supportive people in our corner. 

COVID Response & Advocacy 
Sometimes you just need a lift!  
John and Fritz play around at Highland 
House. Credit: Lauren Palmer

In February 2020, prior to quarantine 
measures, Charles was able to meet 
with Delegate Plum at the Virginia  
State Capitol and advocate for issues 
like a higher minimum wage.  
Photo: Kara Cunnane

Thomas and Andrew take  
a springtime walk in their  
DC neighborhood. Credit: 
Maryanne Henderson

Eva-Elizabeth and Amy wear PPE 
to safely test community members 
for COVID-19. Credit: Luke Smith



Sophia, former assistant,  
led a virtual art class from  
her new home in Florida!  
Credit: Lauren Palmer

Laurie created and led the  
Purple Yarn Knitting club  
that met on Zoom!  
Credit: Brooke Lacock-Nisly 

Brainstorming together  
for the new charter.  
Credit: Mary Ellen Dingley 

We missed gathering together this year, but we made it work with a lot of virtual hang outs. A silver lining 
is that our events - including monthly prayer nights - became more accessible, including to friends around 
the globe. 

We were also joined online by wonderful virtual volunteers and interns. They connected with core 
members on FaceTime, wrote blogs and articles, led Zoom activities, helped with the website, and  
prayed with us. 

Friends also called to check in  - some core members like Hazel had a calling schedule for staying in touch! 

Even when connection looks different than normal, we’re glad to be with each other. 

We’re also re-writing our charter - looking to our future, informed by our past (including last year’s 
shocking revelations about Vanier). The Charter Process is happening throughout the L’Arche Federation. 
It is an invitation to reflect together on our experiences; and to listen and name the spirit and thread that 
inspires and unites us.

Connecting & Planning



At L’Arche Greater Washington, D.C., community life centers on four homes where core members – adults  
with intellectual disabilities – live together with the people who assist them. In addition to these life-long homes,  
L’Arche provides professional-support services and seeks ways for core people to actively engage in the social, civic,  
and spiritual life of Greater Washington, D.C. Thank you to the many generous donors whose financial gifts supplement 
government contracts, making a holistic, high-quality life possible for L’Arche members.

Summary of L’Arche’s Fiscal Year 2020 Financial Statements  

FINANCIAL STATEMENTS

Total Assets:  $7,568,349      Total Liabilities: 	$2,914,662     Total Net Assets: $4,653,687

Revenue

n Government Contracts	 $2,350,170

n Contributions*	  $1,133,373

n Rental and Other Income	 $372,499

Total Revenue	 $3,856,042

Expenses
n Program (Homes)	 $2,388,246

n Program (Other)	 $102,899

n Education & Outreach 	 $103,755

n Administration	 $690,747

n Fundraising	 $185,354

Total Expenses 	 $3,471,001

 * Includes gifts from foundations, corporations, faith-based organizations, individuals, and others.

Additional financial information is available upon request. Tax returns are publicly available online.

Sarah clears the way as Bruce arrives at 
Highland House for an “Oktoberfest” 
concert. Credit: Brian Taylor

Kelly celebrated her 36th birthday with 
Christmas in July! Credit: Alice Felker

From left: Caroline, Iveta, Eileen,  
and Adryen celebrate the arrival  
of fall! Credit: Laura Heiman



L’ARCHE BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS

Françoise Aubry-Kendall
Bob Asselin, Treasurer
Constance Battle, MD
Kevin Belford, Esq.
Michael Clemente, Esq.
Laura DeMaria
Fr. Thomas P. Gaunt, SJ,  
Vice President

Christine Madigan, Secretary
Rev. Tim Malone
Nadine Reid
Carolyn Rumer, Esq. President
Philip Ward
Malcolm Young, PhD

THE HEART OF L’ARCHE 
SOCIETY

For over a decade, hundreds 
of individuals and families 
have built a sustainable 
foundation for L’Arche 
through the Heart of L’Arche 
Society. Members generously 
give $1,000 or more per 
year for three years, allowing 
L’Arche to plan ahead and 
grow sustainably. 

SERVANT-LEADERSHIP 
CIRCLE 

$25,000 or more per year  
for three years

Chapman, Grace, Crawford, 
Jade, and Jarman Taylor

Bob and Mary Jean Rumer

ADVOCACY CIRCLE 

$10,000 or more per year  
for three years

Elizabeth Black and John Cook
Lisa and Mac Cosgrove-Davies
Rebecca and Blayne Grady
Carolyn Rumer and  
Patrick Kibbe

Scott and Colleen Sport

COMMUNITY BUILDER 
CIRCLE 

$5,000 or more per year  
for three years

Jo-Ann Andriko and Bruce 
Krebs

The AMDG Foundation
Christopher and Jane Keough
Our Lady Queen of Peace 
Catholic Church

Peter Hakim
The Sorenson Family
Roberta and Richard Theis

Hope Farrior and  
David Wiley

CBGB

ACCOMPANIMENT CIRCLE 

$2,500 or more per year  
for three years

Kathryn and Shep Abell
Jane and Kevin Belford
Barbara and Matthew Black
Dulin United Methodist 
Church

Brian and Dale Healy
Yolanda and Dale Jones
Anne and Patrick Murphy
Mr. and Mrs. John C. Potthast
Margi Savage, SSJ
Tim Shriver and Linda Potter
Ke Ji and Josef Skoldeberg
Liz and Jesse Yoder
C. Ann and Malcom Young
Anonymous

These gifts were received in our fiscal year calendar  
October 1, 2019-September 30, 2020. Donors who  
made gifts received after September 30, 2020 will be 
acknowledged in our next annual report.

COMPANION CIRCLE 

$1,000 or more per year  
for three years

Gail Arnall
Bob Asselin
Françoise and Ron  
Aubry-Kendall

Roslyn Barry
Constance Urciolo Battle MD 
and Charles E. Steerman PhD

Mary Frances leMat and 
Harold Beebout

Sue Lewis Bodner
Laura Tubbs Booth 
Michele and James Bowe
Maureen Byrnes
Stephen J. Callahan and 
Christine Madigan

Paul and Joanie Cataldo
Eva-Elizabeth Chisholm
Mark and Jane Chopko
Jerry Choppin
Angela and Chris Ciccolo
Gerry and Lydia Clemmer
Gregory and Sandra Cleva
Jennifer, James (JC), 
 and James Coffey

Jeff and Lilliam Collmann
Robert Commisso and  
Denise Leith

Donald C. Daniel 
Laura DeMaria
Robert and Paula DeRoy
Connie and David Donohoe
The Edelbrock Family
Paul I Gallagher III
Erica and Ryan Gannett
Alison Gramann and  
Andrew Willis

Shawn and Sandi Gremminger
Rev. Horace H. Grinnell
Jeffrey Harris
Maryanne Henderson
Matt and Taylor Jones
Deborah Justice and Joe Fina
Mary Kasper
Thomas Keaney
Annie and Ruilei Kendrick
Christopher Kenny and  
Jessica Johnson

Jay and Ann Killeen
Thomas and Rita Komara
Franz Kuo

Joni Langevoort
Jamie and Joe Lewallen
Dennis and Pam Lucey 
Chris and Liza Maggio
The Matich Family
Dennis and Jane McAuliffe
Carol and Mike McGarry
The McGinley Family
Caroline and Jonathan 
McGraw

The McIntyre Family
Sarah and Patrick Moore
Erin Murphy
Jim and Eve Murty
Julie Nutter
Virginia A. Oehler
David and Pamela Orr
Ruthann Pippenger
Peter Kehoe and  
Despina Raizes 

Barbara and David Ruppert
Mary Ruppert
Aurora Santiago
Louis and Karen Santone
Mike and Cindy Setum

Colin Smith &  
Shelby Baird Smith 

Francis, Patrick, Joseph,  
Caitlin, and Luke Smith

Kate Clegg Smith
Pat and Ivo Spalatin
James R Stuart and  
Leisl C Laird

Betty Sullivan
Kaitlin Sullivan
Brian and Barbara Taylor
Beth Zgoda and Brian Tefft
Carol Wambeke and  
Augusto de la Torre

DeeDee Tostanoski
Sarah and Jim Tressler
Will Tyson
Claire Cunningham and  
Philip Ward

The Waxenfelter Family
Sherri L. Weil
Wendy Wertheimer
Megan Westmoreland
Taylor Wynings
Anonymous (5)

Thank You!



INDIVIDUAL DONORS

Charles and Siobhan Abell
James and Jane Adams
Grace Agolia
Alex, John, and Jane An
Mary A. Anders
Joelaine Anderson-Green
Eric Arntson
Danielle Aviles
Elise Baach
Belkacem Baccouche
Shelby Baird
Phil and Charlotte  
Baker-Shenk

Peter and Jean Anne Barnes
Marie Barry
Michael F. and Lee N. Barry
Mary and Jeffrey  
Barsanti-Barber

Ned Bassen
Mary E. Beary
Donna Beausoleil
David and Catherine Belli
Alice Benson and Kirk Fitch
Jerry Bentley
Robert and Stephanie 
Bernardin

Elwood and Margie Black
Emma Bosch
Anthony and Joann Bosnick
Thomas Boudreau
Jennifer Bretsch
John Broadbent
William and Patricia Broderick
Carole Brown
Carolyn Burstein
Marguerite Busch
Tamarah and Vince Bush
Christopher Byrnes
Mary Ellen Byrum
Ricardo A. and  
Deborah Cadenas

Joy and Thomas Calhoun
Jay Cannon
Karen Carr
Nick Carrasco
Chris and Chuck Casto
Cynthia Cavnar
Beth Chambers
Erica Chapman
Michael and Rachael Charles
Derrick Chin
Chris Flow and  
Martin Witchger

Margaret Church
Clyde and Catherine Clark
John Clarke
Kelly and Andrew Cleary
Michael and April Clemmer
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph Codd
Clover and Bexar Cohen
Ginny Colten-Bradley
Julie A. Cook
Bob Cooke
Patricia Ann O’Connor  
and Kent Cooper

Dorothy Copps
Kathleen Corbett
Elisabeth and Jesse Correll
Lina Cortas
Richardson-Lauve Family
Russell and D’Ann Crain
Anne Cregger and  
George Patterson

Catherine Cross
Denny Cumber
Kara and Matt Cunnane
Nancy E. and Michael J. 
Currier

George and Mary Cushmac
Emmy Lu Daly

Donna and Jim Davis
Steven and Courtney Davis
Matt de Ferranti
Leland and Michaella  
De Woody

Brother Francis Delvaux
James Dempsey
Mary Dempsey
Kathy Desmond
Frances Diaz
Rachel Dickerson
Diana DiGioia
Neil and Beverly Dingley
Mary Dohrmann
John F. Dold
Kevin Donohue
Mimi and Chris Dorment
Wendy and David Dorsey
Julianne Dudely
Anne Dudrow
Martha Duggan
Meghan Duke
Olivier Durand
Jessica DuRousseau
Joan Eads
Michael and Elizabeth Eaton

Michael Eastwood
Stephen Eckart
Theresa J. Egan
Cathy Ellis
Stasya Erickson
John Evans
The Evinger family
Brian and Marian Ewell
Alan Ezagui
Edward and Kristy Farley
Anne Farmakidis
Ellen Farrior
Stephanie Farrior and  
Jeff Schumann

Whitney Fauntleroy
Helen Felker and  
Christopher Gannon

William and Ramona Ferrando
Robert Finke
Julia Fitzpatrick
Lori and Andy Flowers
Bethany Fox
Ceci Gallogly
Esteban Garcia
Jess Gaul
Janet Gaunt

Fr. Thomas P. Gaunt, SJ
Sigurður Þráinn Geirsson
Daniel Gerber
Jill Marie and Todd  
Gerschutz-Bell

Mary Anne Gibbons
Alison Gillmeister
Sabrina and Peter Glass
Laurel Glassman
Helen and John Glover
Judith and Robert Goodwin
Tom and Betsy Graham
Nicolette Grams
Julian I. Graubart
Michael and Lisa Gursky
Clifford Hackett
Hal, Sarah, Blaine Storey, 
Melanie Tumbin

Kathleen and Lawrence Hamm
Roxy Hammett
Charles Hartman
The Hay Family
William Henderson
Rick and Mary Hendricks
Doug and Julie Henning
Gerald and Mara Heppes

Patricia Herron
Alan Hetzel
Mary Hodes
Karen Hoerst and  
David Rosenblatt

Anne and Lou Holzman
Ann and Jerry Houston
Bill and Terri Howells
Jacob Humiston
Walter Hylton
Janet Jacewicz
Andrew R. Jacobs
Bob Jacobs
Julie Jacobson
Andre and Melissa Javier-Barry
Jerry and Cecilia Oetgen
Ann Johnson
Karen and David Johnson
Melissa Kahn
Mary Kalis
Leanne and Richard Kaslow
Bethany and Steve Keener
Donald Kelly
Kenneth and Margaret Kelly
Frank Kendall, III and Beth 
Halepern

Beverly Kilmer
Kenneth H. King in memory of
Andrew Klamon
Carol and James Knebel
Lindsay and Kurt Kolakauskas
Mary and Frederick Kolberg
Rosa and John Koppel
Nick Krafft and Katie Sabella
Teresa and Richard Kramer
Natalie Kucher
Carol and Keith Kurtz
Ave Maria Lachiewicz
Natalie and Joe LaHood
Maggie Lassiter
Richard and Nancy Lawrence
Amanda Lebleu
Mark Lepper
Anna Levine
Andrew Lewandowski
Paul and Barbara Lilly
Constance Lipnicki
Florence Loman
David and Sunita Lough
Nancy Lutz
Ted and Willa Lutz



Stephanie Luu
Robert and Kathleen Lynch
Annette and Lorne MacDonald
Brian Madigan
Rev. Tim and Leslie Malone
Marilyn and Robert Bellafiore
Beatriz Marquez
Gil Marquez
Mark Marquez
Martin and Kathleen  
McGee Treat

Joseph P. Martocci, Jr.
Michael and Patricia Matheson
James Mazol
Laura L. McAuliffe
Mary McClelland
Jeanne McDermott
Alice McDonald
Sandy and Dan McDonald
Colleen McEntee
Mary and Capt Thomas 
McGinlay

James Mcguinness
Edmund and Joan McMahon
Sandy McMurtrie
Tami McVey

Luis Melecio-Zambrano
Martin Mellett
John A. Mercantini
Anne Merrill
Amanda Merrow
Mary Page Michel
Andrew Miller and  

Melissa McGuire
Mary Miller
Germana and Gerard Mitchell
Brandon Mitsunaga
Afroze A. Mohammed
Mary and Larry Moltumyr
Marcia and Steve Moore
Rowena and William Morris
Elizabeth Moya
Debbie and John Muller
John and Elizabeth Mulvahill
Peter and Mary Newbould
Lamar and Deborah Nisly
Pam Noe
Susanne and Paul Nolan
Sarah Nolan
Elizabeth and Ramille 
Nomorosa

Rhegan and George Nunez

Agnes Nuval
Michael and Amy O’Connell
Elizabeth and Tim O’Connor
Patricia and John O’Connor
Mary and Terry O’Meara
Jane Oates
Patrick O’Shea
Dale Ostrander and  
Meg Maguire

Marie-Annick Oury
Erin and Eric Owen
Cheryl and Michael Palmer
Lauren Palmer
Ronald and Janet Panetta
Matthew Panhans
Mary Parker Lamm
George and Elizabeth Parker
Anne Passin
Pat and Ann Quackenbush
Laura Paul
Sarah and Brian Pelrine
Mary Clare Penney
Jim Perreault
Karyn Peters
Mike Petrilli
Walker Pheil

Lincoln Pitts
PlayStation Cares
Roberta Ponce-Barger
Brad and Fiorella Przybylski
Brice Jean Marie Quesnel
Mallory Quigley
Vijaya and Sulochana 
Ramachandran

Nadine Reid
Rena and Bill Henderson
Mary and Art Resnick
Paola Revelo
Janet Rife
Rita A. Flahive Charitable Fund
Rachel Rivera
Todd and Carol Rivetti
Lucie Roberts
Gretchen Robertson
Mary Kelly Robison
Larry Rockwell
Mickelle and Timothy 
Rodriguez

Mr. and Mrs. James G. Rogers
The Rogers Family
Patricia Rogers
Fr. Bob Rokusek

Joseph makes play dough!  
Credit: Meredith Gursky

Eileen created a sign during  
the Black Lives Matter  
protests in June.  
Credit: Maryanne Henderson

Johnny bakes some  
chocolate chip cookies!  
Credit: Laura Heiman 

Michael gets some 
pumpkin pie for Ontario’s 
“Thanksgiving” in May.  
Credit: Laura Heiman 



Svenja Rosch
Karen and Doug Rumble
Sharon Ryan
Mandy and Patrick Sahm
Andrew Saidel
Patricia and Eric Sanner
Alfonso and Elena Joy Sasieta
Richard Schweikert
David and Corinne Scott
Dick and Mary Ann Scully
William and Shelby Scully
Karen Servidea
Robert and Julie Sherrick
Isaac and Claire Shin
Phil Shutler
Rachel Simon
Richard Simon
Thomas Skinner
Stephanie Slade
Meagan Snodell
Joseph F. Spaniol, Jr.
Scott and Colleen Sport
Randolph J. Steer
Mac Stewart
Rena and Harold Storey
Jack and Paula Sullivan

Lila and Brendan Sullivan
Peter Sullivan
Kiera and Jason Summers
Richard and Emily Swartz
Thomas Sweeney
Alex Taliadoros
Edna Tang
Laura and Bo Tayloe
Patricia Tellish
Barbara Thacker
Robert and Marjorie Thelen
Susan Thompson
Dick and Ginny Thornburgh
Danielle Tillman and Jen 
Birchenough

Tim Tilson
Jason and Sarah Troiano
Minne Mohammed
Joan Tubbs
Brian Tunstall
Chris Ulrich
Fernando and Stephanie  
Van Reigersberg

Sr. Andrea Verchuck
Kenneth Lee Vickers
Jen Vigario

Martha Villada
Monica Villanueva
Rosario Villela
Billy and Sue Voinche
Heather Voorman
Jim and Valerie Walker
Judy Walser
James T. Walsh
Maria A. Walsh
Phoebe Yang Watkin and 
Robert Watkin

Edward and Julie Watkins
Todd Wendel
Sara Werner
Martha and John Werning
Wanda Wesley
Peter Wheeler
Harvey and Karen White
Rob and Mary Wilkinson
Lauri Willner
Susan Wofford
Adam and Monika Wood
James Worsley
The Worth Family
Wendy Wright
Darrell and Sylvia Yoder

Stephen Yoder
Roya Zahed
Kiera Summers (In Honor of)
Anonymous (33)

Faith Communities  
and Schools
Archdiocese of Washington
Archdiocese of Washington 

Department of Special 
Needs Ministry

Assumption College
Cathedral of St. Matthew the 
Apostle

College of the Holy Cross
Dulin United Methodist 
Church

Eighth Day Faith Community
Festival Church
Georgetown University
Georgetown University 
Center for Social Justice

Gonzaga College High School
Holy Cross Catholic Church
Incarnation Anglican Church
Jesuit Community, 
Georgetown University

Lewinsville Presbyterian Church
Our Lady Queen of Peace 
Catholic Church

Seekers Church
St. Mary’s Episcopal Church
St. Stephen’s and St. Agnes 
School

The Shrine of the Most 
Blessed Sacrament

University of Notre Dame

Foundations
AMDG Foundation
American Endowment 

Foundation
Andreas Foundation
Arlington Community 

Foundation
Association of American 

Medical Colleges
Claude Moore Charitable 
Foundation

Comcast NBC Universal 
Community Impact

GE Foundation
Jerome A. Kaplan and Deena L. 
Kaplan Family Foundation, Inc.

Mary And Daniel Loughran 
Foundation

NFL Foundation
Share Fund
Stetson Faust Family  
Charitable Fund

Swartz Living Trust
The Abell Foundation
The AmazonSmile Foundation
The Capital Group Companies 

Charitable Foundation
The Fenwick Foundation
Washington Forrest Foundation
Anonymous (4)

Corporate and 
Community Partners
ALCO Pharmacy
B.M. Smith Corporate Office
Bernstein Management 
Corporation

Capital One Services, LLC
Gartner Inc.
Guardian Fire Protection
Han Group LLC
Hatcher Design Office, LLC
Honeywell International 
Corporation

Jim Koons Automotive 
Companies

Lassiter & Associates
Morgan Stanley
Roca Dental
Stanhope Partners
Taggart Bradley and Agnes, LLC
The Paschal Lamb
The World Bank
Truist (BB&T)
United Way of Greater 
Atlanta

United Way of the National 
Capital Area

United Way: #8388 

CFC: #73532



IDENTITY STATEMENT

We are people with and without intellectual disabilities, sharing life in communities belonging to an 
International Federation. Mutual relationships and trust in God are at the heart of our journey together.  
We celebrate the unique value of every person and recognize our need of one another.

OUR MISSION IS TO...

Make known the gifts of people with intellectual disabilities, revealed through mutually transforming 
relationships. Foster an environment in community that responds to the changing needs of our members, 
while being faithful to the core values of our founding story. Engage in our diverse cultures, working  
together toward a more human society.

STAY INVOLVED! Head to www.larche-gwdc.org to sign up for our monthly e-newletter, 
read recent blogs, and attend virtual events! 

L’ARCHE GREATER WASHINGTON, D.C.    
P.O. Box 21471  |  Washington, D.C. 20009  |  202.232.4539  |  info@larche-gwdc.org




